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Dear Matthew,





RE: PA16/04478 – The Burial Ground, St Just in Roseland TR2 5JD





The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that it is in conformity with The Plan. 





However, the Group wish to raise the following concerns:


The appearance of the proposed structure should be kept similar to the existing tea hut, and in fact both structures could benefit from a wood treatment in a natural green colour so to better blend into the immediate environment.


If approved, this will be the second structure on this extended burial ground area. Mindful of the fact that one of the main objectives of the Roseland Plan is ‘to protect the valued characteristics of the Roseland’s special landscape, coastline and heritage from inappropriate development’ the Group would not wish to see this area further developed in the future.








Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group














Please note:  This assessment constitutes the opinion of the Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group and is based solely on the documentation submitted by the applicant. It is not a planning determination under the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended). The final determination will be made by Cornwall Council as the Local Planning Authority.
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